Clarifications for Bidders Questions:
	Migratory Fish Pathways & Barriers Literature Review

Q: Regarding the Migratory Fish Pathways & Barriers Literature Review, please could you clarify if the start of October is the deadline for the final draft or a first draft. If the final draft, what would be the length of time required by NE to review and comment on a first draft

A:  The deadline was intended to be for the submission of the final draft, however it is more of a guideline at this stage. Timelines can be discussed with successful contractors.  
NE would usually require a couple of weeks (2-3) to review a first draft, so we can ensure the right people can review.



